
December 2012
“Hark the herald angels sing, “Glory to the new-born king.” Peace on earth, and mercy mild, God and sinners reconciled! ~Charles Wesley

(248) 889-2499

Mmdcodance@yahoo.com

Lost & Found
Please check the lost & found for any lost items. We will be 

clearing it out over Christmas break to make room for all the 

new lost & found items next year.  The Lost & Found is 

located in the bag on the hook, in hallway by the bathroom.

Recital Information
June 8, 2013 is this year’s date for the recital.  Thank you 

to everyone that has already submitted their recital 

registration forms at the front desk to let us know if their 

child is performing.  If you have not submitted your form, 

or don’t remember getting the information, please talk to 

someone at the front desk, these need to be turned in right 

away. 

Calendar
•Dec. 15: MMDCo teams performs at Milford YMCA

•Dec. 24 – Jan. 5 – No Class (Winter Break)

•January 12, 2013 Ugly Duckling Spring Ballet Auditions

•February 27, 2013 White Lake Library Storytime with Youth  

Ballet Theatre

Snow Days
Snow days will be based on conditions at class time, not if 

the schools close.  Please check the website or call the 

studio aafter 1pm to find out if classes are cancelled.

Birthday Parties at MMDCO!
Celebrate your birthday this year with dance! Invite friends, 

learn a dance and star in a birthday show! Parties must be 

scheduled in advance.  See the front desk for more details to 

plan for your upcoming event! We’d love to make your 

party dance-tastic.

The Messenger
Thank you to everyone for a great production of 

Christmas! My hope and prayer is for the message of 

Christmas to go with all of us and to transcend all the 

hustle and bustle the season can bring. May the richness 

of his love overflow out of our hearts and into those 

around us! We wish you a very blessed and joyful 

Christmas!

Blessings,

Ms. Hollie

Almost 1,000 in attendance:

Christmas, 2012!
Special thank-you's to all the parents that helped with 

promotion, costumes, backstage, props, curtains, bake sale, 

serving, ushering and in set-up and tear-down (and more!). 

Thank you to Don Kirkland for helping with the programs, 

Darlene Carson for heading up the Bake Sale and Danielle 

Hamilton for among many other things, putting together all 

the in-studio meals. Without all the families help, this show 

and its lasting effects of the Lord in the hearts of many, 

wouldn't be possible.

Modern Messages presentation of “Christmas” has been 

posted about, spoken about, and even been commented 

about on the airwaves.  Robin Sullivan of WMUZ~The

Light, 103.5 radio posted, 

"... I saw the most amazing Christmas presentation in 

dance! Modern Messages' warm, wonderful, creative 

display of God's love BLEW US AWAY!...all the performers 

were breathtaking".

Give The Gift Of Dance/Fitness
Looking for something different to give this year?  Purchase 

the gift of fitness.  We will be selling gift certificates for 

Zumba or Ballroom classes.  New sessions start in January.

SPRING BALLET AUDITIONS
The ballet this year is, “The Ugly Duckling”. Auditions are 

January 12, 2013  at 10am and  will be open to dancers in 

Beginner 1 ballet and up. Students must be enrolled in at 

least (1) one hr and 15 minute ballet class.  Attire: Black 

leotard, pink tights, soft shoes and pointe if appropriate. 

Hair must be in a neat bun.


